
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Happy New Year! We are excited to begin our second term of the academic year.  We would 

like to inform you of some important information regarding the learning, curriculum and 

important reminders for this half term.  

English 
Writing  
 

Name writing. 
Letter formation.    

English  
Reading 

Story time   
The Gingerbread Man, Little Red Riding Hood, The 
Three Billy Goats Gruff, All join in. 

Mathematics Recognising numerals to 4-5 
-1-1 correspondence  
-subitising  
-Representing on fingers/ paper 
- selecting a small number of objects 
-numerals in the environment 
Matching numeral to quantity  
 
Describing shapes using everyday language  
Building with shapes using them appropriately 

Understanding the World Explore how things work. 
Talk about the differences between materials and 
changes they notice. 
Use all their senses in hands on exploration of natural 
materials. 

Past and Present  Talk about members of their immediate family and 
community. 

Creating with Materials  Junk modelling, art materials out inside and outside 

Understanding the World  Know that there are different countries in the world and 
talk about the differences they have experienced or 
seen in photos. 

Music Everyone! 

Physical Education (PE) Manipulation and Coordination 

Modern Foreign Languages 
(MFL) 

Colours, Greetings and Animals taught through nursery 
rhymes and songs 

Personal, Social, Health and 
Economic Education (PSHE) 

Dreams and Goals  

 

 

         

Spring 1 Letter for Nursery!



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


